
Adams Lake Indian Band 

Sahhaltkum Daycare 

December 13, 2018 

Notice 

Change of Hours 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

Please be advised that there will be a change in operation 
hours at our daycare beginning on Monday, January 7, 2019 
as follows: 

7:45 am to 4:30 pm* 

The staff here love working with children and are doing the 
best job possible.  However because we are short staffed, we 
need to shorten our hours.  We hope this decision is tempo-
rary. 

After Daycare Service  

*For an extra monthly fee, we will have 8 spaces for children 
aged 3 to 12 years from  

4:30 pm  to  5:00 pm 

 for working parents who are unable to arrive before 4:30 pm. 

 Everyone else will be charged late fees after 4:30 pm. 

Thank you for your understanding,     

Sahhaltkum Daycare Staff 

6349 Hillcrest Road 

Chase, BC   V0E 1M0 

(250)679-2229 


